
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 32 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question  What progress has been made in the working group to 

discuss the feasibility of training volunteers in the use of 

speed guns? What is the timetable for this work? 

Answer   
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